
 
We invite you to join us again this year in making a difference for over 300 
individuals and families from St. Mark Parish who are in such great need. This year 
the families are struggling even more and the need for warm clothes and food 
continues. 

Due to restrictions currently in place regarding social distancing and health safety 
precautions being followed during this Covid19 Pandemic, we are again structuring 
our Giving Tree a bit differently. There will be one tree in the back of church to 
pick up envelopes. The slip inside the envelope allows the opportunity to choose the 
recipient and the amount of your gift. Please simply take an envelope… or 2. 

If you prefer, please use the slip below, designate the amount of your gift and your 
preference (Children, Adults and Family Groceries). We ask that you return your 
gift in an envelope and drop it in the red boxes at the back of church or in the 
vestibule of the Parish Office. As in past years we will purchase gift cards through 
our school program. 

The final date for gift return is December 5, 2021. This allows time for our gifts 
to be delivered to and distributed at St. Mark’s. Thank you for joining us in this 
beautiful expression of the Christmas Spirit. 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

Child   /   Adult                   Boy  /  Girl                         Gift Amount $________ 

Family Groceries            Gift Amount $_______ 

Please return this form with a check to the red boxes at the back of church or to the vestibule of 
the Parish Office.  Thank you!  


